
May 26, 2023 Newsletter
Upcoming Dates

May 26- Spring Choir Concert 6:00 pm
29- No School (Memorial Day)

June 2- Last day for seniors to submit work
6- MCJROTC Valley Fair Field Trip 10:00-6:00 pm
9- Last day of school for seniors
9- 10:00 is Cap/Gown/Ticket pick up & Senior BBQ is 11:30-2:00 pm

13- Graduation 8:00-10:00 pm
14- End of 4th Quarter
14- Last day of School for students in grades 9-11
15- Last day for teachers

As we are heading into Summer, here is a link of
resources for LGBTQ+ families and youth:
https://www.outfront.org/youth-organizations

June is Pride Month, inspiring a host of events around
the world. What is Pride Month exactly? The rainbows
and glitter may catch your eye, but the month-long
celebration is really a call for greater unity, visibility
and equality for the LGBTQ community. And while it's
a time to look toward a fairer, kinder future, it's also a
moment to recognize all of the advances — and
setbacks — in the last few decades.

Youth Pride 2023 - Saturday, June 3rd -1-6pm @ Como
Park East Pavilions (1199 Midway Pkwy, St. Paul)

More events are listed at Twins Cities Pride!

https://www.outfront.org/youth-organizations
https://tcpride.org/


*Attention*

Parents/Guardians of Juniors

Required Immunization Alert

Meningococcal booster (MCV4 #2) is a required
vaccination and is administered to individuals 16 -18

years of age.

Please make arrangements with your health care provider
to receive this required shot before the start of your

student’s senior year.

● Health Start Clinics, 651-233-8951. Located in Various St. Paul High Schools throughout the city. Call for an appointment

● St. Paul-Ramsey County Public Health, 651-266-1234. Call for an appointment

● Student Placement Center (SPC) Health Office, 651-632-3763. Pre-K through 12th grade students who are uninsured or have
State Health Insurance only. Please contact our office prior to arriving. The Health Office is open Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday
and Friday from 8:00 AM - 3:30 PM and Thursdays from 12:00 PM - 3:30 PM

GRADUATION INFORMATION

HEY SENIOR PARENTS! If you have questions regarding graduation or events leading up to it, please
click the link below.
https://sites.google.com/stpaul.k12.mn.us/cpshs-class2023/home

Leaving Saint Paul Public Schools? Moving?

Students will be keeping their iPads for the summer unless they are leaving the district. If this

pertains to your student, please return the iPad, charging brick and cord to Mr. Kvamme; iPad

Coordinator, before the last day of school. Have your student notify their counselor of any

moves as well. Thank you. ```

https://sites.google.com/stpaul.k12.mn.us/cpshs-class2023/home


Over 400 library books
wanted!

The value of the books still checked out
exceeds the entire library budget for

next year.

Please help by encouraging students to
bring their library books back.

Thank you!



GREAT THINGS HAPPENING AT COMO

Congratulations to our Prom Royalty
Pictured left to right: Betty Hebble- Prom Court, Abdi Hidig- Prom King, Ellen Chinema- Prom Queen,
Liam Schwie- Prom Court, Shania Nichols- Prom Princess, Thay See- Prom Prince

The CPSHS MCJROTC Physical Fitness
team performed admirably for their first
time at the Youth Physical Fitness
Nationals in Little Rock, Arkansas.
Congratulations to Catholic High School
again winning the championship position.
Ve Shar gold medaled in the top 5 highest
scoring Male Cadets. The other four high
scores were all from Catholic HS. Well
done Como Park MCJROTC "PT"
Cougars. Great Teamwork.😀



Hiking Arkansas Pinnacle Mountain

Congratulations! The MCJROTC conducted their annual

Year-End-Awards Ceremony on Thursday, 18 May 2023.

Approximately 40 plus cadets were commended for their

superb contributions to the program. Accolades,

scholarships, and numerous medals alluded to the top

performers. The school day also included a parade

performance and the year-end banquet to break bread.

Semper fi!

Como Alumni (‘14-’15) Cadet Commanding Officer Dah

Dah delivers an impactful emotional message to the

cadets on Thursday’s MCJROTC Change of Command. Her

character, passion and relentless honor, courage and

commitment still blossom more than ever as a

spectacular screenwriter.

Cadets wake at 6am to support the Women Run Twin City
event at Minnehaha Park and the Hamline Elementary Festival this afternoon. Thank you for your service to our
community.



Congratulations! 1.5 Million Dollars. Thanks to all of you for being a part of our village. A new record and a

remarkable achievement in HONOR-COURAGE and COMMITMENT from all of the MCJROTC cadet Cougar graduates

scholarshipping in SY22-23.

Cadet Major Jesiah Mason - $190,500.00 (Augsburg Full Tuition Scholarship & Olga B. Hart Scholarship & Wallin
Scholarship)

Cadet First Lieutenant Cindy Thao - $172,500.00 (Augsburg Full Tuition Scholarship)

Cadet First Lieutenant Gay L. Htoo - $246,500.00 (Augsburg Full Tuition Scholarship & Wallin Scholarship & Travelers
Edge Scholarship & Ray Eva Hope Miller Scholarship)     



Cadet First Lieutenant Alex Le - $250,000.00 (Air Force Academy Scholarship)

Cadet Captain Chong Her - $48,000.00 (Travelers Edge Scholarship)

Cadet Sergeant Ve Shar - $96,000.00 (Minnesota National Guard Scholarship & Wallin Scholarship & Bethel University
                                   Scholarship)

Cadet Sergeant Major Sophia Moore- $10,500.00 (The North Star Marine Veteran Scholarship & The Le Family
Scholarship & The CSP University Scholarship & The CSP PSEO Scholarship & The SPPS & ACE Alexander Scholarship &
The CSP Diversity Scholarship)

Cadet Corporal Gwenivere Thao - $1,500.00 (The North Star Marine Veteran Scholarship & USMC Minnesota
Coordinating (Council Scholarship)

Cadet Corporal Pah Meh - $500.00 (USMC Major Foley (Ret) Foundation Scholarship)

Cadet First Lieutenant Dallas Beilke - $80,000.00 (United States Navy Scholarship)

Cadet Second Lieutenant Ju Hei - $80,000.00 (Minnesota National Guard Scholarship)

Cadet Second Lieutenant Paw Htoo - $80,000.00 (Minnesota National Guard Scholarship)

Cadet First Lieutenant Ze Vang - $80,000.00 (Minnesota National Guard Scholarship)

Cadet Lance Corporal Bae Reh - $80,000.00 (Minnesota National Guard Scholarship)

Cadet Lance Corporal Sandar Htway - $80,000.00 (Minnesota National Guard Scholarship)

FAMILY FUN NIGHT WAS A SUCCESS!

Thanks to everyone who volunteered at FAMILY FUN NIGHT! It was great to see families eating together, dancing,
playing games, and doing projects. We had a great turnout and couldn’t have done it without you! Please enjoy some
pictures/videos from the evening😁

https://photos.app.goo.gl/ZpHNaVQygPELk3vT8

https://photos.app.goo.gl/ZpHNaVQygPELk3vT8




Greetings SPPS Staff, Family & Community,

You’re invited to be a part of the first ever Critical Ethnic Studies Student Showcase hosted by the SPPS
Ethnic Studies Department (see flier below).

The purpose of this event is to highlight students' learning, growth and experience through the Critical Ethnic
Studies course (new graduation requirement). Students will have opportunities to share their Final Capstone
Project, attend workshop sessions and listen to guest speakers. This is a collaborative space for young
people to practice and model the 7 Principles of Ethnic Studies (Self Love, Honor, Community, Critical
Consciousness, Resistance, Hope, and Visualization) with their peers and extended school community.







For locations and enrichment programs, click here.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AlKaOCnowUoSrCrD6H-bUehXxsbdPzZH/view?usp=share_link


For a list of Summer Camps, click here.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WMBVXBhU-G9PpkN06mxV4vPNKKJl3FY-/view?usp=share_link



